
LHCA – Update for the Community, October 17, 2020 

 

BOD Meeting – Tuesday, October 20, 2020 

Attached is the agenda for the upcoming board meeting. Please note that the topic of Covid19 is on the 

agenda and the board plans to share information and discuss protocols on this topic. 

Uber Conference – Dial in by phone 

You can continue to phone into the meeting using the 941-212-1917 phone number. You will be heard 

by those at the Uber Conference.  You may want to mute your phone if you have background noise, or 

you may be muted by the organizer.  If you want to speak during the community comments time during 

the second half of the meeting, use the star button twice to unmute your phone. (Press ** to unmute 

phone).  Information is below to join by internet.  PLEASE SIGN IN USING YOUR FIRST AND LAST 

NAME(s). PLEASE TURN CAMERA OFF. 

Join the call: https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl 

Optional dial-in number: 941-212-1917 NO PIN NEEDED 

 

Laurel Hollow Condominium Association Rules, Regulations, and Standards 2020 Edition 

There were a few items that needed correction from the prior release, May 19, 2020.  Attached is the 

current corrected copy for your records which is the version posted on the Laurel Hollow website.  The 

Secretary will provide a highlight of the few corrections at the board meeting. 

 

Cabana/Pool 

There are no changes with the pool rules.  Cleaning continues daily, a sanitizer station is available, and if 

you have not been in LHCA for a 14 days period, do not go to the cabana/pool area.  If you take a 

Covid19 test upon arrival to LHCA, you can provide a negative test result with just your name, address, 

and negative result (redact any personal information, age, DOB, insurance id, etc.) and email it to 

lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com .  

The Cabana/Pool committee has been working very hard to keep the areas as pristine as possible. The 

team needs help on Thursdays so if you can volunteer to help then, please contact Carol Phillippe, Chair. 

As with any environment like the Cabana/Pool, please wear earbuds while listening to your phone and 

keep conversations within a reasonable tone so that others are unaffected by the talking (e.g. politics, 

sports). 

 

Financial Documents 

Attached is the current financial documents as of end of September. 

https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl
mailto:lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com


 

Laurel Hollow Office Email:  lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com 

Since at least June of this year, information regarding the official Laurel Hollow email has been 

communicated.  This is the formal email to contact the BOD, request services, ask questions, make 

suggestions either for the BOD agenda, community items, etc.  Please use this email for LHCA 

communications and inquiries so your item can be addressed as quickly as possible. Thank you. 

 

Remembering Alice Phillips 

It is with great sadness that we report the passing of Alice Phillips. From president of the board to 
fabulous pot luck dishes, Alice contributed her talent, wisdom and enthusiasm to Laurel Hollow in so 
many ways. She lived a full life, and shared her many stories. She will be missed by many. 
 
 
Prepared by:  LHCA BOD Secretary, Jill Harrison 
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